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Attachment 1: Redbricks School Satellite Fee Structure AY 2022-23

Attachment 2: Redbricks School Santej Fee Structure AY 2022-23

Greetings from Redbricks School.

We hope that children are enjoying the physical schooling experience after a long experience with

remote learning. We thank you once again for your immense partnership and support during the

last two years of the pandemic.

We are hopeful that the coming Academic Year 2022-23 will be the start of an entire

back-to-normal school year for our children. We do recognize that the pandemic is not completely

behind us, and as a society we need to be prepared for any further pandemic related impact on

our lives. However, we do feel that we are stronger and wiser to deal with such disruptions,

especially to ensure continuity in children’s schooling and learning processes.

With this circular, we would like to share with you the Fees Structure for Academic Year 2022-23.

Please find the Redbricks School Satellite Fees Structure 2022-23 attached with this circular for

the Kindergarten Fee Structure for AY 2022-23 (We have also attached the Redbricks School Santej

Fees Structure 2022-23 for your further reference).

● We wish to highlight that the past year has seen cost increases across the board in the

economy due to external disruptions, be it the price of fuel, food or consumables, which

necessitates increasing fees in order to keep the financials of the school in balance.

Keeping in mind our moral commitment to parents, we have ensured that the overall

increase in total annual cost to parents is below 10%.

● There is an overall revision of 9.3% in the Annual Fees of Kindergarten for AY 2022-23,

compared to the final declared fees of AY 2021-22. This includes all annually paid

components- i.e. Annual Education Fees, Life Skills Development Charges, and Meal

Charges.

We request all parents to go through the fee structure and other important information carefully.

The payment towards 1st installment of the fees along with the required PDCs is to be made latest

by 30th April 2022, in order to confirm a seat for 2022-23.

Thank you for your support in building this wonderful institution.

Yours Sincerely,

Milina Bose

Director

Redbricks Education Foundation


